ROBERT M. BEER
GENERAL MANAGER
PHONE 1575 MAIN

NEWS & PROGRAM
DEPARTMENTS
PHONE 1574 MAIN

AsSHLAND-OHIO

Mr. S. R. Morss Septerber 6, 1950
Route 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear lMr. Morss:

We were delighted to receive your report of reception of WATG-AM
on the morning of September 1, 1950.

Your list of program material, etc. conforms with our log.
WATG-AM will be inaugurated on Monday, September 18, at 8:00

P. ¥. EST. In the meantime regular broadcasts will be made after
1:00 A.M. EST and we will greatly appreciate further word from
you regarding the quality of reception in Bradford.

Very kindest regards.

Rebert . feer, Manager
Beer and Koehl
WATG, AM-FM

i
\

e
g 7
100.7 MEdACYJLEE... CHANNEL 264 .B6O00O0 WATTS
’ [

/



